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20th October 2023 

 

Dear Reception Families, 

Reception classes will be having PE lessons starting after half term. Kusama Class will 

have PE every Monday. Nelson Class will have PE every Friday. On PE days, children 

need to come to school in their PE uniform and wear it all day with their purple 

school sweatshirt. PE uniform is plain black shorts or tracksuit bottoms, a plain white t-

shirt and plimsolls or trainers.   

Lessons will take place in the MUGA (Multi Use Games Area) in the Key Stage 2 

playground, or in the large school hall, weather depending.  

 

 

 

 

Please can you ensure all clothes are named and if you purchasing new trainers can they 

please be ones with no laces (velcro trainers would be preferable to promote the 

children’s independence). 

Any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to ask one of the Reception Team. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Sarah Wharton, Laura Davis and Jade Gulliford  

Reception Team  

 


